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Environment and Community Services Directorate 
Joanne Capper  
Principal Planner (Richmond) 
Tel: 020 8891 7321 
E-mail: joanne.capper@richmond.gov.uk  
 
Andrew Seaman  
Planning Inspector 
c/o Banks Solutions, Programme Officer 
 
By email only 
 

 4 August 2017 
 

Dear Mr Seaman 
 
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames – Local Plan Examination 
 
Thank you for your letter of 2 August 2017. 
 
We will provide you with an updated copy of the Examination library reference/submission 
list, to include the Council’s SPDs referred to, and make an index available on the Council’s 
Examination Documents webpage - www.richmond.gov.uk/examination_documents by 
Friday 11 August 2017. 
 
As requested, we will capture the possible additional modifications to the submitted Plan 
within a Schedule before the end of August. 
 
We look forward to hearing from the Programme Officer in setting suitable dates for the 
formal Hearings. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joanne Caper 
Principal Planner (Richmond) 
 
 
 
 


